
Welcome to your new 

class

3C



Your new teacher will be Mrs Conyard

I am really looking forward to 

welcoming you to class 3C in 

September as, Coronavirus or not, we 

have loads of great things to do, see 
and learn. I am very excited for next 

year!

We have some great topics and 

projects to do, with lots of different  
learning activities lined up.

Over the next few slides are some 

details of the type of things you can 

look forward to during the course of 
year 3!



There is 

someone 

eager to 

meet you in 

your new 

classroom!



Our year 3 Topics

 Autumn 1 – The land that time forgot! 

 In Science we be investigating rocks and soils with lots of hands on practical 

experiments. A case study of Mary Anning. Writing diaries and producing a truly 

terrifying non–chronological report about dinosaurs!

 Class Readers for the Autumn term – Dread Cat by Michael Rosen

 The Boy who Grew Dragons by Andrew Shepherd.

 Autumn 2 – Them bones Them bones!

 We will be looking at different types of skeletons including humans whilst also 
thinking about a healthy diet and exercise.

 Spring 1 – Fact or Fiction? 

 We will be writing our own stories whilst studying the just so stories by Rudyard 
Kipling and learning and performing a class text using Talk for Writing.

 Spring 2- Myths and Legends

 More details to follow….



Some of the things we will get up to.  



Some more of the things we will get up to.  

Look at the St Helens 

website and visit class 3’s 

learning zone to see other 

exciting activities you may 
get up to next year.



Some Ideas for the holiday…

 Visit the library and sign up for the summer reading 
challenge!

 Create an obstacle course in your garden or at the park 
and time how long it takes for your family and friends 
to complete.

 Send me a postcard, addressed to the school, tell me 
about something you have done or a place you have 
visited.

 Play counting games with your family. Card games are 
fun too!


